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Friday	6th	February	2015	

Snow! 
We all enjoyed playing in the little snowfall we had on 
Tuesday. Thank you to Mr Riordan for leaving the 
snow for everyone to play with in the morning, then 
doing a brilliant job of making sure the school was safe 
and slip-free for the rest of the day  

 
Parents’ Meetings—next week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Half Term Cycle Training 
This is open to all children over 
9. If you don’t have a bike, there 
are bikes available to borrow. 
Please speak to Mrs Leith if you 
are interested. 
 
 

Coming up: 
 
Thursday 12th February—Church service 9.15. 
There will be coffee and croissants available from 9.00 
in the church for parents, so please do come along! 
Friday 13th February: 
KS1 open morning 9—10 for parents to have a look at 
what their children are learning. 
KS2 Get Set Cook healthy eating show 
Everyone finishes at 1.15—full school uniform please! 
Half term February 14th—22nd 
 

Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 10th February is 'Safer Internet Day' and we 
will be reminding children throughout the week about 
how important it is to be alert to the dangers of being 
online.  
We recommend the Parents section of this website: 
www.saferinternetday.org/parents 
Also, at the Parents’ meetings next week we will have  
some useful handouts available for you all, and Mrs 
Leith will be available to support you with any  
questions you may have.  
 

Email Address 
Just a reminder to use our alternative email address: 
office@stmbs.org.uk Thank you! 
 
Next week is the last week of 
our Compassion theme. The 
children’s response to this 
theme has been excellent—so 
thoughtful and genuine. For 
example, on their recent RE 
trip to St Paul’s church, Year 6 
created this wonderful tree. 
Our theme next term is  
service, and we are thinking 
about people who have made a  
difference to the world. 
 
Have a lovely weekend—keep warm! 

 
Emily Norman—Headteacher 

F1 Tuesday/ Wednesday 

F2 Wednesday/ Thursday 

Year 1 Tuesday/ Wednesday (2.00—4.30) 

Year 2 Monday/ Tuesday 

Year 3 Tuesday/ Wednesday (2.00—4.30) 

Year 4 Tuesday/ Thursday 

Year 5 Tuesday/ Wednesday 

Year 6 Monday/ Tuesday 


